TWIN
W BAKS

To our Twin Oaks friends and family:

We are in the hopes that you are all staying safe through this very difficult time. Our bathroom facilities
are open and we are now accepting reservations for all campers, tents, pop-ups and cabins. The pool,
playground and horseshoe pits are now open.

We know that camping is very relaxing and at this time it will be a great way for people to escape the
current situation. You will still be able to enjoy fishing, kayaking, hiking, swimming in our pool and enjoy
being with your family outdoors. With that being said, we also want you to know that we are adhering to
all CDC guidelines. An example of these guidelines would be the basketball, volleyball and gaga ball court
will be closed until we are given the OK to open them. We will also make sure social distancing is taken
seriously and you will also have to wear a mask when appropriate. A mask is required in our office/store
at all times. We will be actively cleaning to keep everyone safe. You are allowed to have visitors; however,
they are not permitted to stay overnight until further notice, per the Department of Health (as you have
to practice social distancing).

We look forward to seeing our camping family, including our new guests. If you have any questions please
do not hesitate to contact us at camp@twinoaksny.com or give us a call (518) 827-5641.

Everyone please stay safe & healthy.
Sincerely,

The Risch Family
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